
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In response to the plenary council theme to be “inclusive, 

participatory and synodal” and inspired by my day at a forum for 

women in the Archdiocese back in July, I am looking to start an 

informal group for mothers in our Parish. In a relaxed and casual 

setting, over a cuppa and cake I am inviting mothers to come 

together to share their ideas and questions about bringing up their 

children in the Catholic faith. As a result of coming together I hope 

women will connect with others in the Parish, new friendships will be 

formed and the group will evolve into what you, the women of our 

Parish want. I encourage everyone to invite one person they know 

who may be interested, and I am looking forward to meeting you all, 

chatting and see where this journey takes us! 

First get together will be Thursday 24 October at 

1.30pm in Marian Hall (next to St Matthew’s Church) 

Children welcome 

Louise Heywood (lmheywood@bigpond.com or 0421 288 302 
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